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July 19, 1991 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Absence of the Managing Director 

The Managing Director will be absent from Washington from 
Saturday, July 20 through Monday, July 22. He will attend the Tidewater 
meeting organized by the Development Assistance Committee of the OECD in 
Santa Fe, New Mexico. 

Other Distribution: 
Department Heads 
Division Chiefs 


